
) 
' '  

Exhibit 2 

Tereza Van Horn 

Subject: FW: Reporting Compliance 

From: Sandy J.Anderson<sjanderson@lmt.nv.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 8:13 AM 
To: The Melena Rose Show 
Cc: Tereza Van Horn <tvanhorn@lmt.nv.gov> 
Subject: RE: Reporting Compliance 

Tlavera, 

Thank you for the update. Please remember that regardless of employment you have mandatory reporting 
requirements. Additlonally, in the future address changes should be reported expediently, 

We will update your profile with the changes. 

Sandy 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

-------- Original message------­
From: The Melena Rose Show 
Date: 9/9/20 5:50 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: 11sandy J. Anderson" <sjanderson@lmt.nv.goy> 
Subject: Re: Reporting Compliance 

Sandy, 

Due to the current state of our nation and health crisis, I have not been employed since my last reporting date. I have 
been In search of any type of employment since then and have a lead with Attivo Wellness working on call under Dr. 
Edward Cunningham. 
My tnalllng address has changed If anything needs to be mailed to me regarding the board meeting. It is 5939 Trickling 
Descent St. unit 101 Henderson, NV 89011 
I do hope this email find you well. 

Thank you, 
Tlavera 

On Wed, Sep 9, 2020 at 4:11 PM Sandy J. Anderson <sJanderson@lmt.nv.gov> wrote: 

Tlavera, 

I have not received a report from you since March 4th• Please provide an update regarding your employment status. At 
this point you are out of compllance with your probation, and I am considering taking you before the Board 

In November. 

l 



Please respond as soon as possible. 

Thank you, 

Sandra J. Anderson 

Executive Director 

Nevada State Board of Massage Therapy 

1755 E. Plumb Lane, #252 

Reno, Nv 89502 

775.687 .9951 

standerson@lmt.nv.gov 
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